Adjunct Faculty Committee Minutes
November 18, 2008

Present: Lisa Arkell, Barbra Moss, Sue Bettles, Judy Emerson, Mira Kurka, Dale Griffith, 

Doris Bessett, Heather McCoy

1. Adjunct Faculty Survey Report – Lisa will present a brief verbal report at Faculty 

Senate this Friday. She will summarize the findings of the survey. The complete Survey Report is included in this month’s Faculty Senate packet.

2. Adjunct Statistics – Barbra discussed obtaining statistics of how many adjuncts

are in each department. Annie Ulrich keeps a list of the currently employed adjuncts for the semester. Lisa will email Annie to request this information. Mira will calculate percentages of adjuncts per departments. It was discussed that these
statistics could be compiled into a report for Faculty Senate.

3. Adjunct Contact – Updates to the adjunct webpage were reviewed. Sue suggested

that in addition to minutes, we consider posting presentations and written reports on the webpage. Lisa will contact Susanna Dorr to add presentations/reports to the
webpage.Barbra talked with Lynnette Peterson about including an update contact

sheet with each contract every semester.  Sue will find out from Jeff Cox how email addresses are entered into our email system. Our committee wants to know

if personal email addresses as well as gwmail addresses are listed for adjuncts.
4. Mentoring Project – Lisa will forward mentoring information that Sue received 

From the NV Department of Adult Education to committee members for their 

review. The committee decided to revisit the mentoring concept this spring.

5. Budget Cuts – The committee had a brief discussion of the budget cuts and how

it will impact adjunct faculty in the near future.

6. Meeting Dates/Times for Spring Semester – After surveying the committee, it was

decided the Adjunct Faculty committee will meet the first Tuesday of the month at 12:30. Barbra will contact Bob Hannu to set up the IAV meeting rooms for the 

spring semester.   

The committee will not meet in December. Our next meeting will be Feb.3rd.
